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23 May 2025 

 

Liz Feinson 

 

 

Dear Liz 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act (LGOIMA) 1987 

We refer to your official information request dated 26 April 2025 for information on 
Knights Road cycleway.  

Why has the cycleway been removed?  

Following assessments of the trial cycleway on Knights Road, combined with 
feedback received by Council, a number of unfavourable safety issues with the 
cycleway on Knights Road were identified. These issues included poor sight lines 
for motorists to identify cyclists and the integration of the numerous intersections 
with the cycleway.  

How much did it cost to install? 

The total cost to Hutt City Council was $463,296.60.   

How much did it cost to remove? 

Due to the recent planned resurfacing of Knights Road there were no additional 
costs to remove. 
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You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response to your information request may be published on 
Hutt City Council’s website: Proactive releases | Hutt City Council 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Anne O’Shaughnessy  

Interim Senior Advisor 

Information Requests and Privacy 

 




